
 It has been a challenging time for our 
community.  Our neighborhoods have 
been particularly hard hit.  As the 
Assemblywoman from New Rochelle, 
Scarsdale,  White Plains,  Pelham, 
Eastchester, Tuckahoe, Bronxville and 
Pelham Manor, I have been representing 
the concerns of members of the Young 
Israel of New Rochelle and the extended 
community from the very start.  
 Over the past few weeks, many 
constituents have reached out with 
questions and ideas, including connections 
for procuring or making additional 

for procuring or making additional 
personal protection equipment (PPE).   I 
have been connecting them with those in 
need of these critical supplies.  Others in 
our community volunteered to deliver 
meals and groceries to those in quarantine.  
 I t  has been amazing to see the 
community come together and I welcome 
the input from all community members.
 I have been advocating for clear 
guidance where policies are conflicting, as 
well as collaborating to find additional 
supplies for our hospitals and first 
responders.  
 Other concerns have included safe 
election practices, small businesses, 
gatherings for holidays and safe food 
delivery.  I have been working with 
mayors and town supervisors as well as 
state officials in Albany.  We have been 
doing our best to slow the spread.  
 I wish a speedy recovery to those who 
are suffering. Together, our cooperation 
will help bring about an end to the 
disruptions brought on by this pandemic, 
and we can begin the process of 
rebuilding.
 Thank you all for your support and 
generosity.  
 Keep the ideas coming. We need each 
other now more than ever.  
 Stay well.  


